
Dear Parents, 

During the winter holiday season, we would like to take time out of our busy schedules to thank 

the staff at Mount Prospect School for their hard work and love for out children.  This year Holi-

day “Sweet Treat” Morning will be held on Friday, December 14th. 

This is a time for the staff members to enjoy some treats throughout the day and a chance to 

bring the remainder home to their families.  We need parent volunteers who would be willing to 

back TWO DOZEN sweet treats each for the wonderful staff at MPS.  We would like to strongly 

suggest homemade items. 

If you have interest in helping, please fill out the details  https://goo.gl/forms/

gxDdXmtNH9VRJg3I3 or contact your homeroom parent(s) and indicate which type of baked 

good you are making for the “Sweet Treat” event.  If you have any questions, please send an 

email to Pratiti Dugad at pratitid@gmail.com. 

 

***Volunteers can drop off their  baked goods on Thursday, December 13th at the front entry 

below the center stairs at Mount Prospect School between 8:15-11:30 am. 

 

Thank you for your help in making this event a success. 

Warm Regards, 

Pratiti Dugad 
Siddhi Aggarwal 
Priya Krishnan 
Arthi Krishnan 
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